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CARNEY, ANDREA

From: Reva McPollom <reva@revadigital.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 1:32 PM
To: CARNEY, ANDREA
Subject: Agreement between Reva Digital Media, LLC and the Yonkers Public Schools

Hi Annie, 
 
My firm is working with Roosevelt High School as part of the PSSG (Persistently Struggling Schools 
Grant). There was a mistake on the original contract where my firm was listed as Reva Digital, LLC. 
The correct name is Reva Digital Media, LLC and the DBA is Reva Digital. This has been corrected 
on the contract, but I wanted to bring it to your attention as well for invoicing purposes. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions/concerns or want to touch base in real time. 
 
Thank you, 
Reva 

 
Reva McPollom // Principal 
office: 646-588-1560 // twitter: @revadigital 
schedule a meeting | revadigital.com 

 


